
Allen, Meredith 

5/31/2012 4:13:15 PM
'Arthur.O'Donnell@cpuc.ca.gov' (Arthur.O'Donnell@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: PG&E Smart Grid pilots All-11-017 

Hi Arthur,

Sid Dietz is currently covering this proceeding but we are shifting our case assignments in 
June and I will be working on this one after that I'm out though Tuesday, but Sid can start 
tracking down information for you. He will give you a call. We definitely would like to work with 
you to see what we can resolve now.

Thanks!
Meredith

From: O'Donnell, Arthur J. [mailto:Arthur.O'Donnell@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, May 31,2012 11:16 AM 
To: Allen, Meredith
Subject: PG&E Smart Grid pilots A11-11-017

Hello, Meredith,

Fve recently been asked to take up staff support for PG&E’s pilot project application A11-11- 
017, which is heading for hearings in July.

Who in your group should I connect with about these proposals?

I have some questions beyond what’s been addressed in Intervener testimony, plus an interest 
in seeing if we can resolve some of the issues ahead of time.

Thanks!
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With Regards,
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aol (a)cpuc.ca.gov
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